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February 27, 2013 

 

NOTICE OF CHANGE IN WORKSHOP DATE AND TIME 

(Rescheduled to March 22, 2013, at 12:00 p.m. (noon)) 

 

Re: Rulemaking to Consider Rate Setting Flexibility and Competition for Auto 

Transportation Companies in WAC 480-30, Docket TC-121328 

 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 

 

On February 8, 2013, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

(Commission) issued a notice to all interested persons scheduling a stakeholder workshop 

in the above rulemaking docket for March 18, 2013.  The Commission recently learned 

that this date conflicts with various stakeholders’ schedules.  In order to give all 

stakeholders an opportunity to participate in this workshop, the Commission is 

rescheduling the workshop currently scheduled for March 18, 2013, to March 22, 2013. 

 

NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED STAKEHOLDER WORKSHOP 

We encourage your attendance in the stakeholder workshop now scheduled to be held 

Friday, March 22, 2013, beginning at 12:00 p.m. (noon), in Room 206, Richard 

Hemstad Building, 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W., Olympia, Washington.   

 

The Commission’s teleconference bridge line will be available for the workshop.  The 

Commission prefers and recommends that interested persons participate in person and 

share ideas in a workshop setting.  However, if this imposes a hardship, interested 

persons may participate at the workshop via the Commission’s teleconference bridge at 

(360) 664-3846.  The conference bridge, however, is limited to 22 access lines. 

 

If you have questions regarding this rulemaking, you may contact staff lead Ann 

Rendahl, Director, Policy and Legislation, at (360) 664-1144, or by email at 

arendahl@utc.wa.gov.  

 

 

 

STEVEN V. KING 

Acting Executive Director and Secretary 
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